
MARICOPA INTEGRATED HEALTH SYSTEM SOLE SOURCE PROCUREMENT NOTICE 
 

90-18-294-SSP 
Multiplex Electrochemical Detection Platform 

Closing Date:  Monday, November 27, 2017 11:00AM, Phoenix, AZ Time 
 
Maricopa County Special Health Care District dba Maricopa Integrated Health System (MIHS) 
recommends the award of a sole source contract to Clinical Micro Sensors, Inc. d/b/a GenMark 
Diagnostics, Inc. for the molecular diagnostic product utilizing multiplex electrochemical 
detection in a sample-to-answer system that has the capacity of simultaneously running 
multiple tests under one instrument.  MIHS is not aware of any other vendor that possesses the 
performance capabilities, product scientific design or service scope required by MIHS for these 
testing services.   
 
MIHS will proceed with this award unless another vendor can demonstrate that they have the 
capability of meeting all of the requirements set forth herein. Written questions or intent to 
respond concerning this Sole Source Procurement should be addressed to Christopher Melton 
no later than Tuesday, November 21, 2017 11:00AM, Phoenix, AZ time.  Questions or intent to 
respond may be submitted to Christopher Melton via e-mail at christopher.melton@mihs.org 
or may be faxed to 602-344-1813. 
 
 


